
Dear Jane

Thank you for your letter dated 13.09.2018.
 I am grateful for the time taken to write the contents and I have
passed the same to the project teams for their consideration.

You raise a number of important questions that will be 
investigated and
improved through safety countermeasures where appropriate.

I especially note the Parish Council's concern regarding Norton 
Lane and
Shavington Road.

I look forward to working with Adderley Parish in the future to 
ensure
the success of this project.

Best wishes

JOSH GREENROYD

Project Manager__
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